BUDGET MEETING
NOVEMBER 9, 2022

Chairman Gary Farner called the meeting to order at 6:24 pm.
Present at this Budget Meeting were Gary Farner, George Rice, Chief Matt Tharp and Darla Protch. 

Darla explained that all changes from the previous meeting have been completed.  Gary Farner moved to accept the 2023 proposed budget, 2nd by George Rice, M/C.

George Rice made a motion to advertise the proposed budget for adoption at the December 21, 2022 BOS meeting, 2nd by Gary Farner, M/C.

Gary Farner moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 pm, 2nd by George Rice, M/C.


Respectfully submitted,



Darla Protch
Township Manager

   
